PARK END PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

January 2024

WELLY APPEAL

As part of our new OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning) project, children will need a pair of welly boots in school. This is so children can access the field in all weathers, protecting school shoes from getting muddy!

All wellies will be kept in class welly sheds and need to be named prior to being sent in to school.

Any outgrown wellies would also be greatly appreciated. Please consider donating them to school if you are having a New Year clear out!



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- Tuesday 16th January: World Religion Day
- Monday 5th Friday 9th February: Children's Mental Health Week
- · Tuesday 6th February: Internet Safety Day
- Friday 9th February: School closes for half term
- Monday 19th February: School reopens for Spring 2
- · Thursday 7th March: World Book Day
- Friday 15th March: Comic Relief / Red Nose Day
- Tuesday 19th & Wednesday 20th March: Parents' evening
- Friday 22nd March: School closes for Easter holidays

Did you know: Our website has a new calendar with all upcoming school events!



ATTENDANCE

As everyone knows, attendance is a high priority at Park End Primary School.

To improve our school attendance even further and make sure all children are accessing education, we are working with a company called Education 5. As part of this work, an Education Welfare Officer, Ann Robson, will be working alongside us to support parents to improve their children's attendance.

Ann will be based at school each Tuesday and Thursday morning. If you would like to speak to her about any attendance issues, please contact the school office on 01642 314309.

COLD WEATHER

The cold weather is with us this week and for the next few weeks. Please ensure children have warm clothing for play times and lunch times.

Thank you.

